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May 29, 2018 

Keuka Yacht Club 

THE BILGE PUMP 

Please send any items and email address updates to 
me at kycbilgepump@gmail.com       Thanks, Ann 

Memorial Day Weekend Race Results 
 
The MC fleet got in three races in fading breezes on 
Saturday morning.  The E fleet awoke to a still, foggy 
and wet Sunday and quickly determined that they 
would not attempt any racing that day.  Monday 
proved to be the best with a steady light breeze to 
start. 

Junior Sailing Fundraiser - 
 Saturday June 16th 6 to 8pm 
 

T 
he Annual Junior Sailing Fundraiser is 
scheduled for June 16th from 6-8pm at the 
KYC.  Wegmans is supporting this event 

again this year with the donation of raffle baskets. 
 
Local artists including Bruce Bozman and Alan & 
Rosemary Bennett are showing their artwork, 
which will be available for purchase. In addition to 
Bruce’s marine photography and the Bennett’s 
ceramic fish, there will be paintings, jewelry, 
cards and other artwork for sale. Junior Sailing 
will receive 35% of all artwork sales—so please 
purchase a work of art in support of our Junior 
Sailing program. 
 
Appetizers will be served and the bar is open for 
service. 
 
Please show your support for our Junior Sailing 
program by attending this event! 

SailNo HelmName R1 R2 R3 

1871 Bob Cole 1 1 1 

2475 Lana Grauer DNC DNC DNC 

2548 William Hudson 3 4 DNF 

2639 Randy Kuhl 4 6 4 

2398 Joe Meade DNC DNC DNC 

2390 Bob Meyer 5 5 3 

2396 Sean Treacy DNC DNC DNC 

1101 Matt Newman 2 2 2 

1903 B. Penwarden 6 3 DNF 

SailNo Skipper R1 R2 R3 

    28-May 28-May 28-May 

CH4 Penwarden, B 4  5  5  

KU 9 Cole 1  1  1  

KU 12 Hudson, W 2  2  2  

KU 15 Norris 5 3 4  

KU 25 Meade, J 3  4  3  

Bravo! Well Done! 
 

C 
ongratulations to our members who competed 
over the winter and spring at various regattas. 
This includes the Norris’ on KU-15, Hudsons 

on KU-12, and Rick Gordon crewing on CH-11, and 
Matt Newman crewing on CH-6 at the 2017 E Scow 
Nationals held in Charleston in April.  
 
Scott Norris placed 15th overall in KU-15 at the 2017 
E Nationals. 
 
Joe Meade in KU-25 won the Hopatcong Spring Ice 
Breaker regatta held in mid-May. 

http://www.keukayachtclub.com/
mailto:kycbilgepump@gmail.com?subject=KYC%20Bilge%20Pump%20item


 

Keuka Yacht Club       www.keukayachtclub.com        PO Box 334     Bath NY 14810         607-868-5000   
12980 West Lake Rd (Rt. 54A-approx. 8 miles from either Hammondsport or Branchport)                      Page 2 of 2 

Junior Sailing 
 

L 
ake Keuka Sailing  
Foundation will be offering 
8 sessions of sailing in-

struction starting June 25th.  
 
Classes are for beginning sailors 
and for those wishing to tune up 
their skills.  A two-week Advanced Sailing and Rac-
ing session will also be offered from July 23rd-
August 2nd. 
 
See details on session dates and costs on the KYC 
website at http://www.keukayachtclub.com/sailing-
school.html or download an application. 
 
Discounts are offered for multiple children and/or 
multiple sessions.  Early Registration prior to May 
1st receive $15 discount on standard session cost. 
 
Some classes fill up early so register early to  
reserve the session that best fits your schedule. 
Private and adult lessons are also available and 
organized upon demand.   
 
LKSF Junior Sailing Contact:  
John Brown — 607-962-2011 
BrownJT@stny.rr.com  

Food, food, and more good food 
 

B 
e sure to check out the new expanded 
menu at the bar.  There are delicious  
nachos, quesadillas, and pizzas along with 

a variety of other tempting items.  Salads are also 
available for those of us with strong wills! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Also check out Kim’s deluxe Bloody Mary— 
a terrific eye-opener on a lazy Sunday morning, 
replete with celery stalk and skewer of cheese, 
shrimp, olive, and pepperoni — a meal in itself! 

 
Welcome to our many new and returning  
members.  If you see someone new to you, 
please introduce yourself to them.   

 Interested in Sailing? 
  
There are several racing fleets at the KYC and a 
good number of pleasure sailors.  If you are  
interested in sailing, many captains need crew 
at some point in time over the summer. 
 
Stop and chat with the sailors after racing or 
reach out to one of the fleet captains (emails on 
the KYC website). 

http://www.keukayachtclub.com/
http://www.keukayachtclub.com/sailing-school.html
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